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Please deny the new C & H Hog Farm permit.  Allowing this type facility in
the Buffalo National River drainage is dangerous and will eventually pollute
the river we have spent many millions to protect.  Here is something
taught in Medical School in Arkansas as part of the Public Health
curriculum.  "Don't put your outhouse uphill from your drinking water
well".  
This is only common sense.

Thank you,
Gary Felker, M.D.
Fort Smith
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